
  

  

5 BOGGS COTTAGE, KEELE, reference 14/00036/207C3 
 

 
The purpose of this report is to provide Members with an update on this case 

 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the information be received. 
 

 
Members will be aware following recent updates that the appeal hearing date was set for the 12th July. 
However, the day before the hearing the Local Planning Authority received notification from the 
Planning Inspectorate (PINS) that the hearing had been cancelled following the receipt of 
correspondence that the appellant was unable to attend the hearing for health reasons. 
 
Subsequent to this PINS has offered a new hearing date of the 31 January 2023.  A response will be 
sent to PINS seeking an earlier date for the hearing. 
 
Date report prepared: 19th July 2022 


